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Pupils of the Week 

7G Rafael — For his creative work in Lego Therapy 

7J 
Josue — For asking his friends to play with him 
in the playground 

7L 
Foyin — For a calmer week and for asking for 
breaks when needed 

8J 
Aaron — For his focus and hard work in 
Numeracy 

8R 
Sumaya — For enthusiastically joining in all 
class lessons and activities 

9A 
Amelie — For independently researching how 
to sign our continents song in Geography 

Y9 Phoebe — For great work in Literacy 

10R 
Rumana — For working hard to read and write 
new sounds in Phonics 

10RM Thomas — For working hard in lessons 

11C 
Aaliah — For creating her excellent Magical 
Flying Horses Story 

Y11 
Alim — For outstanding participation and 
speech in Art  

12C 
Bruno — For great effort and improvement in 
his Speech and Therapy sessions  

12L 
Tarique — For his dedication to his new 
animation project 

Y12 
Israa — For talking in a mature way about 
reasons to fast during Ramadan 

13K Zubair — For Improved listening in lessons 

13L 
Aleasha — For continuing to complete her Work 
Experience 

14R 
Keon — For a positive and mature attitude 
towards every aspect of school 

14S 
Jerome — For sharing with others how he feel's 
in a mature way 

Star of the Week 

Rafael 8R  

For saying Hello every morning 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

You will have read my letter earlier this week and know that I 
am planning to retire at the end of the Summer term. I 
shared this news with pupils in our assembly today. It will be 
very hard to leave but I’m looking forward to a wonderful 
Summer term here with our young people. As I said in my 
letter, Governors have begun a recruitment process and will 
hopefully complete that process early next term. I will keep 
you updated.  

 

We’ve had a busy week onsite and this evening our parent 
group met on Monday and  this evening, is hosting an 
evening for former members  of the group and their young 
people. Thanks go to the parent group for their work in 
supporting our school. Thursday was Maths day and we took 
part in a number of special activities organised by Steph 
Cousins our Maths Lead. On Thursday evening we held our 
first meeting for the families of our Year 6 pupils who are 
joining us in September. 

 

We break up on Thursday 30
th
 March at 1-30pm. Pupils 

return to school on Tuesday 18
th
 April at the normal start 

time.  

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Red Nose Day 2023! 


